
 
 

August 7, 2020 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
Yesterday, the Lucas County Board of Health recommended that schools in Lucas County begin 
the school year remotely. As a result of this announcement, Sylvania Schools will begin the 
school year on our Remote Learning (Red) Plan.  
 
We know that you have many questions including the expected duration for Remote Learning. In 
the coming days, we will communicate specific components of our Remote Learning plan 
including: 
 

● Duration of Remote Learning 
● SALA  
● Academic Expectations 
● Athletics and Extracurricular Activities 
● Support Services, including Special Education 
● Student Orientation 
● Student Meal Distribution 
● Chromebook Exchange/Support 

 
As this was just announced yesterday afternoon by the health department, I appreciate your 
patience and understanding as we pivot from Hybrid (Yellow) to Remote (Red) Learning. We 
know that families need to plan for this schedule shift, so we wanted to share this important 
decision with you as soon as possible.  
 
Dr. Veronica Motley 
Superintendent 
 
 
 


